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Invitation to an open morning for parents of children 
due to start school in September 2019 

 
Parents and carers of children who are due to start primary school in 

Reception Class in September 2019 are warmly welcome to attend any of our 
Open Mornings on: 

 
Wednesday 14th November 2018 

Wednesday 9th January 2019 
 

We welcome visitors at 9.30am and hope to finish no later than 11am.  
 

Come along and meet the team and see for yourself what a warm and friendly 
school learning environment we have to offer your child(ren).  

 
If you have a child due to start school in September who has siblings in school 

we advise you to attend to get up to date information about the provision in 
reception. 

 
You will have the opportunity to meet and talk with the Headteacher and the 

Foundation Stage Team.  Representatives from the Governing Body, Friends 
of the School and Kids Club will also be available to answer any questions 
you may have.  Information will be available about admissions, attendance, 

hot school meals, Government milk scheme and our school uniform.   
 

Provision will be made for your pre-school child if required. 
 

Refreshments will be provided! 
 

Please let us know if you intend to join us or if you would like to make an 
appointment at another time by contacting the school office 

on 01673 860597 or emailing laura.faria@dunholme.lincs.sch.uk.  
If you would like more information about our school, please visit our 

school website: www.dunholme.lincs.sch.uk 
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